BREAK THE RULES DAY

THURSDAY 20TH JULY

Dear Parents and carers,
On Thursday 20th July, we will be having a Break The Rules Day at school!

This means that your children can come to school and break the rules for one day only!
For each rule broken, the children will have to pay a 50p fine! They may pick up to 5 of the
following rules to break:

- Wear a hat

- Have crazy hair (includes crazy hair style and/or colour/hair dye)
- Bring in squash in your water bottle

- Wear a temporary transfer/tattoo

- Wear trainers/own shoes for the day (not high heels)

- Wear your own bottoms

- Wear a football shirt

- Choose a song to be played in class

- Wear nail polish

- Have an extra 10 minute breaktime

- Bring in an unhealthy snack (no food containing nuts please)

Please bring your cash donations in and put them in the bucket in each classroom. Please
note that children should be in their school uniform as usual, unless they have paid a fine to
break one of the rules above.

Thank you for your continued support,
Best wishes

The Friends of Lavant Primary School.



